From: Stephen Goodchild _>

Sent: 10 April 2025 16:43

To: corporationsecretary <corporationsecretary@ofcom.org.uk>

Subject: EXTERNAL:Complaint against Ofcom refusing to allow BBC Radio 2 station extension.

Dear Sir or Madam

| am writing to complain about your refusal to allow BBC Radio 2 to extend to specific stations covering music
from the 1950s, 1960s and 1970s. This is my preferred listening. | am aware of the commercial stations
broadcasting this content but | find the advertising too intrusive to listen to them.

Your decision adversely affects my listening pleasure and just panders to commercial greed. Commercial radio
stations have survived alongside the BBC stations for years, your decision just deprives me and people like me
of choice.

Yours faithfully

Stephen Goodchild





